Road surface — Seafield Road
#dundeewestend

As residents know, I have long'tampaigned to have the poor conditioned road
surface of Seafield Road improved.

I am therefore pleased to have been advised by the City Council'’s Roads
Maintenance Partnership, in reply to my lastest e-mail regarding this, as
follows :

“Seafield Road has been identified for inclusion in future carriageway
resurfacing schemes, provisionally 2020-2021 subject to budget availability.”
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